
 
 

 

 

 

 

24th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to give you the latest update from the City of York regarding your 
child's secondary school allocation: 

You can go to https://www.york.gov.uk/SecondarySchoolAdmissions to find 
out information regarding your child’s secondary school allocation. 

On Monday 1st March you will be able to sign into the Parent Portal 
https://synergy.york.gov.uk/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx using your 
username (email) and password to find your child’s allocated school. 

Parents who did not receive their child's first preference will be sent a letter 
from the City of York and you will also receive an allocation email.  Allocation 
letters will not be sent to school to distribute due to the school closures. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Galley 

School Administrator 
St Barnabas CE Primary School 
Tel: 01904 555152 
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